
 

 
 

 

August 2, 2012                    VIA EMAIL 

 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer  
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre 
Box 938, 5102-50th Ave 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Mr. Hubert, 
 
Re: GNWT Letter of Clarification on Tlicho Road Route and NICO Access Road 
 
Please find attached the Government of the Northwest Territories’ response to the Mackenzie 
Valley Environmental Impact Review Board of July 31, 2012.  The Department of Transportation 
submission includes a copy of the MOU to provide details on the Steering Committee’s 
function.  
 
I can confirm that representatives of the Department of Transportation will attend the Public 
Hearing session on access. 
 
Please contact me at gavin_more@gov.nt.ca or 867-873-7107 if you have any questions 
regarding the attached submission.  
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